& Kimberly-Clark

Mr. Joe Sanders, President
Friends of the Oklawaha Greenway

Dear Jloe;

Kimberly-Clark Corporaticn, Berkeley Mills, would like to formally offer public support in the proposed
project to extend the existing Oklawaha Greenway from Jackson Park to Blue Ridge Community College

and Flat Rock Park.

As a eurrent property owner through which the Oklawaha passes we find great pride in being a part of
the greenway and value the opportunity that this provides for the community to enjoy Henderson
County.

The Oklawaha provides an infrastructure to encourage people to take part in an active lifestyle which
helps to create a healthier and happier community. Greenway projects, public parks and hiking trails,
such as the Oklawaha, also provide a venue which helps to promote environmental sustainability and
advecacy which in turn helps to boost local tourism providing an economic benefit back to the

surrounding area.

Kimberly-Clark Corporation is honored to join with other non-profit organizations, local businesses and
citizens working to provide opportunities to develop habits and attitudes that contribute to their
positive well-being by supporting the proposed extension of the Greenway.

For any additional question regarding Kimherly-Clark Corporation’s current status as an Oklawaha
Greenway supporter please feel free to cantact Michael Baldwin.

Sincerely,
ALLIf

Michae! Baldwin
EHS Consultant
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Ernest Humphries
Mill Manager



